
News from the Student Services Department 
 
 

 

SAVE THE DATES: 

Senior Information Parent Presentation 

Thursday, September 1st  @ 6:30 pm at THS Auditorium 

Another review of important Senior information regarding graduation requirements; the 

college application process; tips for college visits; help for college essays; and finding 

scholarships. 

 

Financial Aide Night 

Tuesday, September 27th @ 6:30 pm at THS Auditorium 

Hear from a financial aid expert from Mt. St. Mary’s College about all things FAFSA 

 

 

SENIORS: 

12th Grade conferences with your Counselor will begin on August 29th.   

Counselors will call students – no need to schedule an appointment 

 

 

 


